

APPENDICES
TEST INSTRUMENT
(PRE-TEST)

A long time ago, there were two creatures, Sura and Baya. Sura was the name of a shark and Baya was a crocodile. They lived in an ocean. When Sura and Baya were searching for some nourishment. Abruptly, Baya saw a goat. "Yummy, this is my lunch," said Baya. "No chance! This is my lunch. You are covetous" said Sura. At that point they battled for the goat. Following a few hours, they were extremely drained. Feeling tired of battling, they lived in the better places. Sura lived in the water and Baya lived in the area. The outskirts was the shoreline, so they would never battle again. One day, Sura went to the area and searched for some nourishment in the stream. He was exceptionally ravenous and there was very little nourishment in the ocean. Baya was extremely furious when he realized that Sura broke the guarantee. They battled once more. They both hit one another. Sura bit Baya's tail. Baya did likewise to Sura. He bit hard until Sura at last surrendered and A went back to the ocean. Baya was cheerful.

Please answer based on the text above!

Across

1. Who is Baya?
3. The second paragraph called?
5. The last paragraph called.....
7. Where did the text take a place?
8. " He bit hard until sura at last surrendered" . He refers to
10. What the meaning of "cheerful"?
11. Who is Sura ?
12. What the tenses that uses of the text?
13. What the purpose of the text?

Down

2. What is the meaning of covetous?
4. Mention one of temporal circumstances from the text?
6. What is the title of the text?
9. What is the kind of narrative text that use of the text above?

